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MESSAGE FROM THE OWNERS 

As the month Of October comes to an end, we are happy to see that business 

is continuing in a positive direction after the lows of 2008.  We know most of 

you enjoyed the abundance of overtime hours this year and certainly it was 

helpful to your families.   Thank you all for your efforts! 

We want to stress to all of you how important it is for Herndon Construction 

Services to continue to add good people to our work force.  If you know 

anyone who is willing to show up on time, work safely and put in a solid days 

work, please send them in for an application.  We are willing to train those 

without experience.  Also, please take the time to introduce yourselves to any 

new employee and keep an eye on them to make sure they are working safely.  

We want the new employees to know they are part of the Herndon team and 

not outsiders. 

We look forward to seeing all of you and meeting your families at this year’s 

Christmas Party.  Have a happy and prosperous new year.  Keep up the good 

work and stay safe.             John Herndon & Pat Herndon 

Happy Holidays!!! 

I don’t know about you, but for me this year has flown by.  It’s hard to believe 

that it’s time to discuss Thanksgiving and Christmas! 

That being said, I am very pleased to tell you that everyone will be 

receiving a $25.00 Gift Card from Publix for Thanksgiving.  We will 

enclose the Gift Cards with your payroll on November 21st.  The office will be 

closed on Thursday, November 27th and Friday, November 28th for the 

Holiday.  Your supervisor will let you know about work in the field for Friday 

the 28th.   

In addition, we are very happy to let you know that we will be having a 

Company Christmas Party on Friday, December 19th.  The party will 

be held at our office as in years past.  This is a family party and everyone is 

encouraged to bring their wives and children.  The party will take place from 

3:00 P.M. - 6:00 P.M with plenty of food and games.  We’ll also have a gift 

give away that’s always lots of fun.   

We will need to know how many people to expect by Friday, December 12th.    

We would also like to know how many boys and how many girls to expect so 

there can be something for all the children.   

The office will be closed on Thursday, December 25th and Friday, December 

26th for the holiday.  Again, your supervisor will let you know about available 

work for Friday the 26th.      Debbie Herndon 

   

November/ December 

Milestones 

 

Birthdays: 

11/5 - Leonardo Resendiz 

11/5 - Joe Timbrel 

11/9 - Kevin Talley 

11/24 – Troy Cann 

11/24 – Carlos Heredia 

11/28 – Patti Barber 

12/11 – Chuck Lambert 

12/15 – Lucio Martinez 

12/20 – Domingo Martinez 

12/24 – Delfino Dominguez 

12/24 – Eutimio Perez 

12/29 – Esteban Cespedes 

12/29 – Ramiro Perez 

12/31 – Jeff Bromley 

 

Anniversaries (Years): 

11/17 - Manual Rosquero (11) 

11/18 - Jeff Daily (1) 

12/15 - Jeff Bromley (17) 

12/17 - Abel Cortez (1) 

 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

Thursday, November 27th 

 

Christmas Holiday 

Thursday, December 25th 

 

  

 

 



 

      

Estimators Corner 

As we head to the end of the year there are many possibilities of job starts 

looming on the horizon.   Lots of bids are keeping us busy and we 

continue to be aggressive in our efforts to win the work.   We expect a real 

good push through the rest of 2014 to ensure we all stay busy and kick off 

2015 with a bang. 

The following is a small sample of the projects that are starting up in the 

near future.  Jeff Bromley and Shawn Daily 

New Projects 

 Akermann 

 2nd Floor / 501 E. Kennedy 

 Multiple Demo Projects @ Netpark 

 McKinsey 

 T-Mobile 

 Ferman Buick/ GMC 

Condolences 

On a very sad note, Brandon Bukowski, a finisher who has worked on 

Scott’s finishing crew for many years, passed away on Friday, October 

3rd.   Brandon was a real asset to HCS and will truly be missed.   Our 

thoughts and prayers are with Brandon’s family.  

His family is planning a memorial service in November, call Patti for 

details.   

Website 

A reminder that our company website is now up and running.  The 

website if filled with detailed information about HCS history and our 

services.     There is a 

page dedicated to the 

projects we have worked 

on over the years.   We 

also have a page that 

allows perspective 

employees to inquire 

about job openings.   

And of course a page that 

demonstrates our 

commitment to safety.   

Please share the 

following link with those 

who may be interested in 

learning more about our services or are looking for employment:    

www.hcstampa.com 
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